Dennis T. Ducharme

From: Megan Turnbull [mmshea@chicagogsh.edu]
Sent: Wednesday, October 05, 2011 4:36 PM

To: Dennis T. Ducharme

Subject: Fwd: Call with Rhoades on Friday

Setting up call with Rhoades Alderson (PR guy), Jocelyn, and Henry.

Megan
Begin forwarded message:

> From: Megan Turnbull <mmshea@chicagogsb.edu>
> Date: May 26, 2011 10:05:15 AM EDT

> To: Arthur Hanson <ahanson004@gmail.com>

> Subject: Re: Call with Rhoades on Friday
>
>

This sounds good. So, we should use this same number and ccde we used during our last

On May 25, 2011, at 8:17 PM, Arthur Hanson wrote:

>> Hi Megan - I do have a meeting Friday afternoon but I will set Rhoades up with the
conference call number so you folks can use the same that you have. Perhaps ycu and I can
talk sometime over the weekend so you can £ill me in on how the call went. Thanks. Skip
==

>> On Wed, May 25, 2011 at 9:24 AM, Megan Turnbull <mmshea@chicagogsb.edu> wrote:

>> Hi Skip,

>>

>> Any time after 2PM Friday works for us. Could we tentatively schedule for 2:30FM?

>>

>> Thanks,

»>

>> Megan

>>

=



